
From: David Leipziger  
Sent: 10 June 2023 15:13 
To: Planning 
Subject: Disapproval of removing tree cover from Kilburn Grange 
 
Dear Council,  
 
I am writing to express my extreme dissatisfaction with the pending decision to 
cut back and/or remove trees from the development abutting Kilburn Grange 
(see planning document attached). This is unacceptable for three reasons: (1) it 
violates the development agreement that green space would not be reduced; 
(2) it is backtracking on climate friendly policies to address the climate 
emergency that the council acknowledges; (3) it is a health risk by removing 
protection against the urban heat island effect. 
 
I expect better from my council. 
 
Redheads, 
David (Kilburn resident) 
 

 
 
--  
David Lewis Leipziger 
MBA | MURP | CILT 
 


